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FROM SIR HERBERT BAKER, A.R.A,F.R.IL.B.A. 1 14,BARTON STREET,.

WESTMINSTER, LONDON, S.W.1.

TELEPHONE,VICTORIA 9444,

“
TELEGRAMS.ERBAKERA PARL LONDON :,

22nd October, 1931.

Dear Cleland,

Your Caledonian Society consulted me  about
a sculptor for the Livingstone statue at the Victoria
Falls and they have now appointed Reid Dick, E.A. who
is going out by next week's mail. He will be in touch
in Johannesburg with lir Lowe, the lhairman of the Society;
I do not guite know whether Dalrymple will have returned
to be his host. In any case I want him to go to Pretoria
and am giving him an introduction to you in the hope that
you will be able to show him over the Union Buildings
and anything else he wsks 1o see. He is a very efficient
sculptor and a very good fellow. I should like to be
present when he criticises the sculpture of the Delville
Wood Monument! |

Yours sincerely,

J.B.Cleland, Esq.,
Department of Pyblic Works,
Union Buildings,

Pretoria.
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